## March 6, 2018 Meeting South West Association of Neighbors (SWAN) Candalaria School Cafeteria

## **Attendees:**

Becky Miner, Judy O'Malia, Judy Martin, Joyce Peters, Pat Norman, Allison Houck, Steve Hill, Sally Cook, Roxanne Shoemaker, Len Nelson, Garey Price, Carol Grimwood, Jane Aiken, Ada Molinoff

## **Guest Speakers:**

Sally Cook, City Councilor Ward 7 Nancy MacMorris-Adix, Yes for Salem Keizer School Campaign Melissa Parker, Candidate for Judge in the Salem Municipal Court Pat Norman, Salem Parks Foundation Grant Program

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 PM

Sally Cook:

Sally Cook reported on issues of interest in our neighborhood.

Nancy MacMorris-Adix, Campaign Co-Chair for the Yes for Salem Keizer School Campaign did not show or call.

Melissa Parker:

Candidate for Judge in the Salem Municipal Court talked about her qualifications for the office.

Pat Norman:

Pat Norman talked about applying for SWAN communication monies to advertise Just Walk Salem Keizer on Cherriot buses. Board members would consider voting on this by the next meeting.

Ron Sterba of the South East Mill Creek Association (SEMCA) asked for support of a proposed pedestrian/bike path between Madrona Avenue and Mission Street. SWAN sent a letter of support dated March 12, 2018 to Salem City Council.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM